
Legislative Fiscal Office 
 

Oregon State Capitol 
900 Court Street NE, H-178 

Salem, Oregon 97301 
503-986-1828 

 
Amanda Beitel, Legislative Fiscal Officer 

Tom MacDonald, Deputy Legislative Fiscal Officer (Budget) 
Paul Siebert, Deputy Legislative Fiscal Officer (Audit/IT) 

 

 

Joint Committee on 
Ways and Means 

 
Senator Elizabeth Steiner, Senate Co-Chair 

Representative Tawna Sanchez, House Co-Chair 
 

Senator Fred Girod, Senate Co-Vice Chair 
Representative David Gomberg, House Co-Vice Chair 

Representative Greg Smith, House Co-Vice Chair 

 
 
To: 

 
Human Services Subcommittee 

 
From: 

 
MaryMichelle Sosne, Legislative Fiscal Office 

 
Date: 

 
June 6, 2023 

 
Subject: 

 
SB 556 – Relating to management of resources for benefit of persons in 
custody of Department of Human Services. 
Work Session Recommendations 

 
 
SB 556 prohibits any money received on behalf of a child ward to be used for maintenance 
costs by the Department of Human Services except for child support and any monies 
required by federal law. Money received on behalf of a child ward must be deposited into 
an account established with Treasury. 
 
Recommended Changes 
 
LFO recommends adoption of the -A4 amendment. The -A4 amendment includes $582,091 
General Fund to backfill the redirection of 12% of supplemental security income from 
maintenance costs to individual accounts. 
 
 

MOTION:  I move adoption of the –A4 amendment to SB 556.  (VOTE) 
 
 
Final Subcommittee Action 
 
LFO recommends that SB 556, as amended by the –A4 amendment, be moved to the Ways 
and Means Full Committee. 
 

MOTION:  I move SB 556, as amended, to the Full Committee with a do pass 
recommendation.  (VOTE) 
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